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	Mr Patrick Rice

Cedar Mount Academy

Gorton Education Village

	50 Wembley Road

	Gorton

	Manchester

	M18 7DT



	Dear Mr Rice

	Inspection of Cedar Mount Academy on 15 December 2015 to 16 December 2015

	

	I am writing on behalf of Her Majesty's Chief Inspector of Education, Children's Services and Skills (HMCI) to confirm that Cedar Mount Academy will be inspected, under section 8 of the Education Act 2005. This Schools into Special Measures Visit 1 will take place on 15 December 2015 to 16 December 2015.

This inspection will be undertaken in accordance with the school inspection handbook - section 8.



	Your inspection will be led by Anne Seneviratne, who will be accompanied during the inspection by 1 inspector.

During the inspection we will use the provider portal to send you documents relating to your inspection including the draft inspection report. We will send you your username and password for the portal separately.

I hope this letter answers your immediate questions about the inspection but if you have any further queries please do not hesitate to contact me.



	Yours sincerely



	Helen Carnall

Inspection Support Administrator
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